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2300 Clayton Rd. Suite 1200 * Concord, CA 94520 * 925-887-1400 * 877-917-2237 

 
October 23, 2002  
Electronic Bulletin No. 348 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Pacer Stacktrain will administer the following changes to its per diem policies as a 
result of the West Coast Port Situation: 
 
TPI Customers: If there is a chassis out the gate under a TPI shipment the chassis per 
diem will be waived for dates between and including: September 30th and October 
11th.   
 
Domestic Customers: If a 20, 40 or 45 foot unit is out the gate on any date between 
and including 9/30 and 10/14 we will grant 15 days of additional free time to the 
transaction. Reference Stack Facts #342 for the original communication on this issue. 
 
Pacer Stacktrain will attempt to adjust the per diem bills in advance to comply with 
this policy.  If you believe we have mis-applied the rules to your shipment, please use 
the normal per diem dispute process to dispute per diem charges in order to receive 
relief in accordance with the stated policy above. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Business Development representative. 
 
 
SPECIAL NOTE: If you are receiving this notice by fax and you would like to be 
removed from the list, please email bdonato@pacerintl.com 
 
 


